Bradworthy CP School

Thursday 2nd October 2008

Dear Parents,
I would like to thank Bradworthy Inn for their generous donation of £340 to the school following a fund raising event. They have decided to raise money for us over the next year and I would like to say how very grateful we are to them.
It is wonderful to receive support like this from a local firm and I know that the money that they raise will make a big difference to the children.

Obviously I’m going to have to make a point of having a few drinks in the Bradworthy Inn over the next year, which will be a terrible hardship !!!
PTA
Our next PTA meeting will take place at 7.30pm in Bradworthy Inn next Thursday (9th October) evening.

The PTA does a great job supporting the school by both raising funds and organising social events.

They have recently donated over £2000 so that we can buy a new kiln and we are about to purchase a new football kit and interactive whiteboard for Class 2.

I hope that you will be able to come along next week.
Photographs

If any of you would still like to order a school photograph the deadline for the return of the envelope is Monday. I’m afraid that we wont be able to process any orders after this. 
Newsletters by E-Mail

It has to be admitted that some of the children aren’t always that brilliant at bringing newsletters home so that you can read them and I think that this means that some of you miss out on information and news sometimes.

Newsletters are already available to download on our website by following the link to “School News” but you obviously wont necessarily know when they’ve been posted there.
It has occurred to us that there is no reason at all why we couldn’t send most school letters to you by e-mail. Not only would this be efficient (hopefully !!!) but it would also save us time and photocopying costs.
If you would like to receive letters by e-mail please complete the form at the bottom of this letter and return it to school. 

Obviously if you would still like to receive paper copies of news letters we are completely happy to continue sending them home with your children.

Term Dates

I know that a lot of you will already be thinking about things like next years holidays as we’ve already had a number of enquiries about the term dates for 2009 / 2010.

This information is now on our website. You can find it by logging on to the title page and following the “Term Timetable” link on the left hand side.

If you would like a paper copy of these dates please get in touch. 

DISC

If any of you ever need to arrange childcare you can access a list of local providers by going to the Devon Information Services for Children ( DISC ) web site at www.devon.gov.uk/disc or by ringing them on the free-phone number 0800 0563666.

Uniform

As I’ve already said in a previous newsletter we would once again like to encourage the girls to wear skirts, and the boys shorts and long socks, after the half term break and throughout the rest of the school year.

Nearly all of the girls did so last year, as did many of the boys, and it would be excellent if this were to be the case again.

As the weather becomes colder the girls will obviously have the option of wearing grey tights. Most of the boys are already wearing long grey socks as they should throughout the year, however I know that some are not because of difficulties in finding them.
If you would like to order grey socks from school please complete the form at the bottom of this letter.
Sports News

All of our sports clubs have now started, with the exception of climbing which has been delayed by the fact that my car has died !, and it is great to see so many children getting enjoyment from taking part.

Robin and I are certainly enjoying taking Years 5 and 6 surfing each Friday after school !!

We are in the process of organising sports fixtures and I’m sure that our first matches of the new school year will begin before the Half Term Break in a few weeks time.

Scarecrow Competition

Congratulations to Will and Ollie Jenkins, and to Lois Barker who won the scarecrow competition this year. They put a lot of effort into their Olympic scarecrows and we are all really pleased for them.
Mrs Brown, a group of children and I spent some of Friday helping to judge the competition and I have to say that I thought the general standard was really high.

We’ve seen lots of parents in school already this year and I would like to emphasise that you are all always very welcome. We very much value your contribution to the work that we do in school and we are always happy to hear your views and opinions. 

Please don’t feel that you have to wait for parent’s evenings if you want to talk to us.

Yours sincerely

Richard Stephenson (Headteacher Bradworthy CP School)
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
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October 2008

Name:

I would like to receive school newsletters by e-mail. My address is:

I would like to order some long grey socks at a cost of £1.00 a pair.

Please write the number of pairs of socks you want and the shoe size(s) that you need here:
	Shoe Size
	Number Required

	
	


I enclose cash / a cheque (payable to Bradworthy School PTA) for £ ______________ .
